
STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA 
DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES 
600 E BOULEVARD AVENUE, DEPT 325 

BISMARCK, ND  58505 
 
April 24, 2007 

SOLICITATION NOTICE 
 
The Department of Human Services (DHS) is pleased to announce the Response to 
Questions and Objections for the Request for Proposal, (RFP) # 325-07-10-003 for 
Independent Verification and Validation (IV&V) services on our Medicaid Systems 
Project.  
 

� Sealed proposals must be received by 4:00 p.m. Central Time, May 1, 2007.  
Proposals will not be read at opening. 

 
Interested parties may obtain a copy of the Response to Questions and Objections that is 
posted at the following websites: 
 

http://www.nd.gov/humanservices/info/mmis.html 
http://www.nd.gov/spo/ 
 

 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of North Dakota. 
 

Karalee Adam, Procurement Officer / Project Manager 
Information Technology Services 
Department of Human Services 
600 E. Boulevard Ave., Dept. 325 
Bismarck, ND   58505-0250 
Phone:  701-328-5430 
e-mail: soadak@nd.gov 
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